October 18, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to offer you this letter of highest recommendation for the services of Dave Sharp
and Display Manufacturing.

Having completed multiple dental projects over the years, I must say that I am highly impressed

with the cabinetry and associated finishes. Having completed the project and seeing how the
results turned out, I am extremely satisfied and regret they were not involved with all of my

projects.

For a fair fee, you will receive a project, designed, planned, and finished to the highest quality
your budget allows. They will work in conjunction with your general contractor to give you the
“look™ and “feel” of the type of office you desire which falls within your overall budget.

Almost daily, we receive compliments on how beautiful our office looks and feels.

I give my unhesitating highest recommendation of Dave Sharp and Display Manufacturing and
will certainly utilize their services for any future dental projects.

Please contact me at (425)742-8828 should you have any question.
Sincerely.
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Ekapoj Thongin, DMD, FAGD



